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Ohara Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd. 

 

Ohara Pharmaceutical is introduced in Newsweek International Edition 

 

Ohara Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd. (Head office: Koka City, Shiga, President and 

CEO: Seiji Ohara; hereinafter “Ohara”) is pleased to introduce the interview of 

our CEO on Newsweek International Edition December 25, 2020 Issue. The 

interview article and the translation can be read in full at: 

 

EN: https://www.ohara-ch.co.jp/appendix/pdf/newsweek202012_E.pdf 

CN: https://www.ohara-ch.co.jp/appendix/pdf/newsweek202012_C.pdf 

 

In addition, the full interview transcript is also available online on The Worldfolio 

PTE. LTD.'s website, 

 

http://www.theworldfolio.com/interviews/ohara-making-headways-in-pediatric-

cancer-care/4811/ 

 

Highlights include Ohara initiatives for the development against childhood 

cancer and hepato/biliary tract cancers as new therapies with high unmet medical 

needs. For these developments, we look to collaborate with like-minded 

companies in China to implement an Asia-led development. 

 

For more information or inquiries about our business, please contact us. 

 

Contact information 

Ohara Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd. 

Representative: Hideo Yamamoto 

Telephone: +81-3-6740-7701 FAX: +81-3-6740-7702   
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